
                                

 Westbury Academy visit to Nottingham Forest's 
City Ground 

 
Recently, Year 5 and 6 pupils from Westbury Academy had the exciting opportunity to go 

behind the scenes at Nottingham Forest’s world-famous City Ground. During the visit, 
pupils explored key areas such as the changing rooms, press box and even went pitch 
side! Pupils also gained insights into the history of the club and match-day operations. 

Following the visit, pupils will have the opportunity to reflect on how this visit could 
inspire future career aspirations. 

 
A huge thank you to Nottingham Forest for hosting such a memorable experience! 

 

 

 


